November 29, 2004

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is for recommendation of Shelenhareir Construction Company
of Bolivar, Missouri.

Shelenhamer Construction Company built our new Independent Living
Complex in Monett. They were reputable and did excellent work. They also met
the time frame for construction.

| highly recommend this Construction Company.

Sincerely,

i

ike Baldus, Administrator
Lacoba Homes, Inc.
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